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The BC Government announced a change to its interface for logging on to the 
mainframe computer.  The replacement of the mainframe interface is now 
scheduled for January 25, 2015. 
 
If you use BC OnLine’s web interfaces ONLY (www.bconline.gov.bc.ca) then this 
change will not affect you. 
 
You will be affected if you see the screen below when you logon or if your business has 
developed a programmed logon / automated interface to access the mainframe.  If your 
business will be affected, please print this announcement and give it to your technical 
staff. 
 

 
 
If you require additional information, please email your questions to BC OnLine at 
BCOLHELP@gov.bc.ca.  We will redirect your questions as appropriate to the 
Province’s Shared Services BC. 
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An image of the new logon screen from the Test environment is below. 
 
If you logon manually, just follow the instructions. 
 
If you have an automated interface then you will have to change your programming. 
 
 

 
 


